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Sen. Lazich:

Under current law, there is one appropriation to DATCP to carry out its duties under
both ss. 100.45 and 100.50. Under that appropriation (s. 20.115 (1) (hm)), $470,100 is
appropriated in fiscal year 2013-14 and $470,400 in fiscal year 2014-15. Because this
draft eliminates DATCP’s duties under s. 100.45, you should contact DATCP, DOA, or
LFB to determine how the money appropriated under s. 20.115 (1) (hm) is allocated
between the duties under ss. 100.45 and 100.50 and decrease the amount appropriated
accordingly.

Also note that I have included the phrase “making an appropriation” in the relating
clause to this version of the draft. However, if you decrease the amount appropriated
under s. 20.115 (1) (hm) to reflect the elimination of DATCP’s duties under s. 100.45,
I will remove that phrase from the relating clause in the next version of the draft.
Unless the amount appropriated is decreased, the draft would have the effect of
making an appropriation, as it would result in increasing the amount of money
available for DATCP’s duties under s. 100.50.
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